
REPORT OF THE OPEN SPACE COMMITTEE 

 Since its inception in 2003, the Fremont Open Space Committee has worked in 

conjunction with the Fremont Conservation Commission, the Board of Selectmen, and the 

residents of Fremont to ensure that Fremont’s rural past as well as Fremont’s future is properly 

protected.  

 

 During the last year the Fremont Open Space Committee has worked with the 

Rockingham Planning Commission through the Community Technical Assistance Program 

(CTAP) to assemble an Open Space Task Force in an effort to create a report for the Fremont 

Planning Board and the Board of Selectmen.  The report identifies critical resources as well as 

open and undeveloped land in Fremont and will serve as a guide for future open space planning 

and land protection by defining where protection is most needed and most appropriate. 

 

 The Fremont Open Space Committee continues to study new opportunities to further 

protect special locations in Fremont.  We hope to be able to offer additional activities and hope 

that residents continue to take advantage of the magnificent areas that belong to all of the 

residents of Fremont. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

The Fremont Open Space Committee 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Selectmen bid farewell to retiring Selectman Gene Cordes in March 2009 
Gene served on the Board of Selectmen for the past 18 years from 1991 - 2009. 

 
L to R:  Selectmen Donald Gates Jr, Brett Hunter, and Gene Cordes 

 
 


